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The bill appropriates a to-be-determined amount of money to Minnesota State in order to achieve tuition 

reductions at state colleges. The bill requires Minnesota State to reduce 2017-2018 tuition at the state 

colleges by at least one percent. The bill also prohibits any tuition increase in the 2018-2019 academic 

year. 

 

 


